Waukewan Watershed Advisory Committee Meeting Minutes

May 24, 2007
Members Present: Staff Present: Visitors:
Bruce Bond Anne Sayers

Caroline Gosse
John Hodsdon
Bob Vogler
Bob Wenstrup
Tim Whiting

Proposed Agenda:

Approve minutes of the 5/10/07 meeting
Review web page text by Bob Wenstrup
Other business

Chairman, Bruce Bond called the meeting to order at 6:18 pm at the Community Center.

The WWAC Meeting Minutes from 5/10/07 were approved as had been updated.

Waukewan Website Status:

Bob Wenstrup did a Show & Tell on the extensive work he did on the format and content of
the Waukewan Watershed Website. He emphasized that his goal was to make the website
reader friendly with many photographs and non-technical terms for the base sections of the
website. Detailed technical information would also be included on the website for those who
are looking for specific details. It is very impressive.

All material is in text and photo file format to provide to Eric Ferland, Meredith IT.

Bob provided everyone at the meeting with a CD containing the Adobe images of all his
material. Bob welcomes recommendations for improvements to the text from WWAC
members.

Potential New WWAC Members:

Peter Miller requested to be put back on the e-mailing list for the WWAC. Additionally,
Peter is considering rejoining the WWAC depending on health and timing considerations.

He was the Meredith Selectman assigned to the WWAC but was replaced by Bob Flanders at
the past election.

It was suggested that Dave Curran of New Hampton may be a candidate member of the
WWAC.

Kodiak 5/15/07 Center Harbor Planning Board Summary:

No decision was made at the 5/17/07 meeting on the request to expand from 65 people to 90
people and 4 cars to 6 cars.

The Center Harbor Planning Board wants to determine if it is legally acceptable to grant a
one year acceptance of the expansion proposed.

At the meeting it was suggested that a 300 foot setback from the Snake River be adopted for
the camp replacing the current 150 foot setback. The Kodiak reps didn’t want to accept this
change.

It is expected that the Center Harbor Planning Board will make a decision on this expansion
at their next meeting on 6/5/07 at 6:30 pm at the Center Harbor Town Hall.
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Status of Bob Hill’s proposal for water testing and commercial business BMP analysis:

e Bruce sent an e-mail to Bob Hill on the WWAC agreement made at the 5/10/07 meeting.

e Neither Bob Hill nor anyone else from the Meredith Water Department has replied to our
recommendation to date.

Bruce Bond indicated that one of his priorities for 2007 is to get the Town of New Hampton to
support the inclusion of a two acre overlay zoning district on the 2008 Town Warrant.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:35 pm.

Next Meeting: June 14, 2007 at 6:00pm - 8:00pm at the Meredith
Community Center.

Minutes submitted by Bob Vogler.

These minutes were approved as had been updated at the 6/14/07 meeting.
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